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This bill is restricting our rights as a property owner. And as a farm owner, I am 

appalled at the thought of not only losing a home to such a disaster but then having 

someone else tell me what I can rebuild on my own property that already has zoning 

regulations. You should have no right to tell someone what they can rebuild as long 

as it is the same type of residence that was existing or is regulated prior to the 

disaster.  There are so many other things you people could be doing that would 

actually help the state of Oregon.  This is definitely not helping anyone and a total 

waste of time and money.   


